
Dear Parents,                                                       February 15, 2018 
 Spring will be here soon, and I wanted to update all of you on some upcoming 
Singing Jag’ performances!    The title of their Spring performances this year is 
“Love, Pride, and Courage.”  I have listed below the performances, dates, times, and 
locations.  Please complete the attached permission slips, and please have your child 
return them to me by next Thursday, February 22nd.  *** If, for some reason your 
child is not able to attend a performance (s), please state it on the permission slips, 
and please have your child return it to me anyway.  Please do not email me 
permission slips.  Transportation to and from all the performances below need to 
be provided by the parents.  If your child is going home with someone other than 
yourself, please state your intentions in writing.  Thank You very much for your 
understanding and cooperation.  I am really looking forward to the children 
performing for you once again!   

1) Saturday, March 10th – JCE’s “Family Fun Day” - 12:30 P.M. 
The children need to meet in the music room at 12:10 P.M. please. 
The performance will take place outside, near the front office. 
 

2) Saturday, April 7th – Geneva Presbyterian Church’ Spring Fling – 11:00 A.M.  
1755 State Rd. 13    Fruit Cove  
The children need to meet at 10:40 in front of the church’ big playground 
which is toward the back of the property. 
There will be food, games, and crafts at the event!  
 

3) Saturday, April 14th – Relay for Life – Bartram Trail High School’s Football 
Stadium – 12:30  
The children need to meet at the stage area of the stadium at 12:10 P.M.  We 
are the opening performance for this wonderful annual event, which helps 
raise money for a cure for cancer!!!  
 
*** The children need to wear school board approved shorts, any color (not 
basketball please), Blue, Uniform T-Shirt, Sneakers (Tennis Shoes) – Any 
Brand (Type), and Socks (Any Color/Type) to all of the above performances 
please. 
 
*** All of the above performances should last approximately 20 minutes. 
 
 I look forward to seeing you at the performances!   
 
        Thank You! 
        Musically, 
 
      ____________________ 
      Mrs. K. Isabelle 


